Republic of the Philippines
Department of Ehucation

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No.m s. 2021

POSTPONEMENT OF THE TWO-DAY TRAINING- WORKSHOP ON THE SCHOOL
HEADS INDUCTION PROGRAM (SHIP)

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Gthers Concerned

1. This is to inforn the ficld on the postponement of the “Two-Day Training-Workshop on the
Induction Program for School Heads” from July 1-2, 2021 to August 10-11, 2021 at Plaza
Maria Luisa Suites Inn, Dumaguete City.

2. Learning Facilitators, Members of the Technical Working Group and Management Team
will convene on August 9, 2021 at 1:00 P.M. at the aforementioned venue for the
walkthrough of slide decks and preparation of the necessary materiale needed for the
training.

3. All other provisions of previous memorandum are still in effect.

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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